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Tuesday 14th June 2016  

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to all the parents who took part in our annual survey. The results and summary information are now 

available on the school website in the parents drop down menu.  

 

Following this survey, we would like to gather further clarification on communication between the school and 

the parents.  Since last year we have acted on parent feedback to improve the communication from the school, 

particularly with the new school website, and we wish to continue that improvement. The following list is not 

exhaustive, but demonstrates the ways we currently communicate with parents on a both formal and informal 

basis. 

General and curriculum communications 

 Annual cohort meetings and information given in September 

 Termly class curriculum letters 

 New website updated weekly and with news feeds 

 Class pages with curriculum information 

 Whole School Meetings 

 Emails and reminders about upcoming events 

 Letters about upcoming events and trips 

 Parent representatives  

 PTA newsletters 

Formal Progress Communications 

 Termly work-share afternoons for parents to share the work and progress in books with their child/ren 

 2 Parent consultation evenings per year 

 1 formal written report at the end of the year 

Informal Progress Communications 

 Additional meetings upon request from parents or teaching staff 

 Additional meetings with the SENDco for pupils with Special Educational Needs  

 Conversations on the gate before and after school 

 Class assemblies 

 Exhibitions of project work 

 Responses to parent emails  

If you have any further positive suggestions on other forms of communication you would ideally like to have in 

addition to those listed above please let your parent representative know so that your suggestions can be 

collated, passed on and considered by the staff and the governing body PR committee when they next meet.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Jo Reid 

Headteacher 

www.friethschool.co.uk    
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Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon     RG9 6PR 

01494 881554 
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